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CYRUS
DALLIN

ART MUSEUM

February 4, 2016

Board of Selectmen

Attn: Kevin Greely, Chairman
Town Hall

Town of Arlington, MA 02474

Dear Selectmen,

The Board of Trustees of the Cyrus Dallin Art Museum at its meeting on 12 January 2016 recommended
the reappointment of trustees Aimee Taberner and Sarah Burks for terms of 3 years. Their current
appointments expired in May and December of 2015, respectively.

In addition, the Board of Trustees recommended the following new appointments: Anne-Marie
Delaunay and Meghan McDavid to the Board of Trustees for terms of 3 years each. Each of these
candidates have been very involved with the museum for over a year. They volunteer as docents, help
with museum events, and attend board meetings.

The addresses of these candidates are as follows:

Sarah Burks Aimee Taberner

993 Mass Ave., #225 41 Wellington St.
Arlington, MA 02476 Arlington, MA 02476
Anne-Marie Delaunay-Danizio Meghan McDavid

36 Curve St. 270 Highland Ave. #34
Waltham, MA 02451 Somerville, MA 02143

Please let me know what additional information is required and when this matter may be scheduled for
consideration. We appreciate your support and attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Syl Buerdr

Sarah Burks, Chair
Cyrus Dallin Art Museum Board of Trustees




